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Clean Communities Corner 

 

What’s Happening at the                                   
Solid Waste Complex? 

LSA Shared Service Agreement  

Effective August 1, The Authority will enter a Shared Service Agreement with the 
Landis Sewerage Authority (LSA). LSA will provide treatment center management at The 
Authority’s on-site Water Treatment Facility. Adam Holba will serve as the new Licensed N3 
Operator of the Water Treatment Facility. “The Shared Services Agreement between The 
Authority and LSA is a great opportunity for two neighbors to provide services to each other 
and better our operation,” says Tony Riviera, Managing Director of The Authority’s Solid Waste 
Complex.  

Charlotte Brago Senior Center Visit 

The Authority joined Deerfield’s Charlotte Brago Senior Center for an Environmental 
Craft Day, sponsored by the Cumberland County Recycling and Clean Communities Program. 
Deerfield’s seniors had an opportunity to learn about the latest recycling and Clean 
Communities news, while designing personalized reusable bags. If you, or someone who know, 
is interested in an environmental education program, please contact Samantha DeFrancisco, 
Cumberland County Recycling and Clean Communities Coordinator at (856) 825-3700 ext.1270.  

 

 

 
Save the Date! 

-8/24 Board Meeting at 745 Lebanon Road, 
Millville, NJ 08332 4:00pm-5:00pm 

-9/5 Labor Day- SWC and Main Office Closed 

-9/17 Household Hazardous Waste and 
Document Shredding at SWC 8:00am-2:00pm 

-10/1 The Authority’s Annual Waterways 
Cleanup sponsored by the Cumberland County 
Clean Communities Program  
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 Did you 
know...? 

What’s New at The Authority? 
Food Specialization Center 
 

The Food Specialization Center received the Certificate of Occupancy for the overall 
33,000 sq ft +/- facility from the City of Bridgeton on July 20. With the completion of the 
SIMULATE and CHANK’s expansion tenant fit outs, the building will be 100% occupied.  

SIMULATE received the Certificate of Occupancy for the 7,200 sq ft +/- tenant space 
from the City of Bridgeton on July 20. SIMULATE is 100% operational. With the food 
production success of their existing tenant space, SIMULATE has requested to expand into the 
Suite “D” tenant space (3,700 sq ft +/-). This space will house additional food production 
equipment related to their cooking process. This process will also require the construction of a 
350 sq ft +/- building addition, to house a thermal heater for FRYER operations, to be located 
on the eastern side of the building, in an area previously approved for building expansion. 

With the food production success of their existing tenant space, CHANK’s has 
requested to expand their space adding additional tenant space (1,237 sq ft +/-). This space 
will house additional food production equipment related to their production process as well as 
storage and office areas. 

 

Business Grant Program 
 

As part of the county’s Covid recovery plan, a financial assistance program for small 
business economic development was established last fall. The Authority has assisted about 71 
businesses, representing $703,000 dollars of assistance. The funds have been used for new 
equipment, payroll, inventory, and general operating expenses and have been distributed 
countywide. The businesses assisted have less than 10 full time employees and must have 
been in business prior to December 2019. 

 

Who’s New at The Authority? 

-Saly Brown, Scale House Attendant (left) 

-Lora Turgeon, Accounting Coordinator A/P (right) 

 

 
The Authority managed the renovation of the 

historic East Point Lighthouse. 

     Through a partnership with Maurice River Historical Society 
and the County Freeholder Board, The Authority was able to 
complete $850,000 in exterior renovations, funded by grants 
from the NJ Historic Trust Grant and the Federal Highway 
Administration. Listed on the National Registry of Historic 
Places, the lighthouse was constructed in 1849 along the 
Maurice River, on the north side of the Delaware Bay. The 
project was completed in 2017.  

 

 

 


